
Town of Hilton Head Island  

HOME SAFETY  
& REPAIR PROGRAM

GET HELP WITH HOME REPAIRS
Is your home in need of repairs that you just can’t afford?  

If you are an income-qualified homeowner living within the Town of Hilton Head Island,  
you may be eligible for the Town’s Home Safety & Repair Program.

Eligible Repairs 
This program will pay for up to $15,000 of eligible repairs including:
	» Repairs to roofs, windows, doors and other parts of your home to help keep it safe and dry. 
	» Demolition of uninhabited or unsafe structures on your property.
	» Removal or trimming of trees in danger of damaging your project.

Qualifications 
To be considered for the Home Repair and Safety Program, homeowners must:
	» Apply to the Town of Hilton Head Island for assistance. Download an application from the 
Town’s website at hiltonheadislandsc.gov/programs/homesafety/. Eligible homeowners will be 
contacted if their application is approved.

	» Have a household income at or below 60% of the Area Median Income for Beaufort County, S.C.
	» Provide proof of income and property ownership.

For More Information, Contact:
Sharonica Gavin - Principal Planner of 
Historic Neighborhoods, Citizen Liaison
(843) 715-4307 
sharonicag@hiltonheadislandsc.gov

1 Town Center Court, Hilton Head Island, SC 29928 (843) 341-4600 I hiltonheadislandsc.gov I

This program is supported with funding from 
the American Rescue Plan Act. 


